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NEW AGE
STEPPERS
Action Battlefield'1

STEPPERS
Action Battlefield

•i STAT2/STATC2
. Mesmerizing sound ...

. highlighted by the unique . voice
ofAri Stepper (Slits) NME -.

■ hated it Sounds, Hot Press
and Rip It Up loved it!"

COLIN NEWMAN
A-Z
BEGA2O
Until recently Newman was
guitarist, songwriter and
vocalist with Wire. Here’s his

• much sought after solo debut.

TOYAH
The Blue Meaning
lEYA666 / lEYAC666

Toyah the success story of
1981 UK’s most exciting
talent actress and singer,
Toyah has crammed more ' into
her 22 years than most people
do in a lifetime! V

CARPETTES
Fight Amongst
Yourselves
BEGA2I

Produced by Colin Thurston
(Magazine, Only Ones this 3
piece Newcastle band have built
a solid reputation in the UK '; ffthrough their numerous \ ,* ,

sessions on John Peel’s show.

VITAL SELECTION
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THE MOT-ORS GRtAIESI HM

CULTURE JJ,CULTURE
VXIOOI / TCVXIOOI

GLADIATORS
VXIOO3 / TCVXIOO3

MIGHTY
DIAMONDS

Jr VXIOOS / TCVXIOOS

Vital Selection a catch-all
title from three very influential
reggae artists. .Compiled by
reggae writer Scotty Bennett.
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MODERN EON
Fiction Tales

DID 11 ! DIDC11

Moodily melodic and
atmospheric with a restrained

toughness that occasionally
bursts through ...

“Startling debut ... the album
is a major achievement. ”

Record Business

BRIAN KNIGHT
A Dark Horse

BRY 1

Acknowledged by many as the
unsung leader ofrhythm V

blues, Knight is supported here
by friends’ including Charlie

Watts, Peter Green, Geoff
Bradford etc.

TUXEDOMOON
Desire

RPH U

A most interesting four piece
from the Ralph Records stable.

EDDY GRANT
Message Man

ICE 1001 / ICECIOOI

Grant’s first ever LP
originally released a few years

ago, his huge success in NZ has
demanded its availability here.

MOTORS
Greatest Hit

' V2204
Showcases Motors’ enormous
talents and demonstrates that

they deserved to stay on the
road! Includes ‘Airport’,
‘Dancing The Night Away’,
IForget About You’.

ID i UROY
Dread In Babylon

V2OAB
One of reggae’s onW
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MODERNEON
Fiction Tales

DID11 / DIDCII

Moodily melodic and
atmospheric with, a restrained

toughness that occasionally.
bursts through ..:

“Startling debut ... the album
is a major achievement. ’’.

Record Business

BRIAN KNIGHT
A Dark Horse

BUY 1

■Acknowledged by many as) the
unsung leader ofrhythm ’n ’.

blues, Knight is supported here
by friends’ including Charlie.

Watts, Peter Green, Geoff
Bradford etc.

TUXEDOMOON
Desire

• RPII4
A most interesting four piece

from the Ralph Records stable.

EDDY GRANT
Message Man

ICE1001 / ICECIOOI

Grant’s first ever LP
originally released a few years

ago, his huge success in NZ has
demanded its availability here!

MOTORS
Greatest Hit

' V22OA,

Showcases Motors’ enormous
talents and demonstrates that

they deserved to stay on the
road! Includes ‘A irport ’,
'Dancing The Night Away \

~ ‘Forget About You’.

u ROY
■ j Dread In Babylon

V20!8
One of reggae’s original

toasters, U Roy is one of
Jamaica most popular

internationally acclaimed
. ' - artists.
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